
.<-.ev.,=...
~, -T DON ALBOSTA ,,.,3 419 S Saesma. Roap

g,*.'.
10TH DISTRICT. MICHIG AN

.,

Ms.cano, u.cu eam aseso+

N (517) 839-0790
P

,
842 C. STM Start?4 -*

PUBLIC WORKS ANO Tnavtast Cerv. MCMcGaN 49684*
T R ANSPO R TA TION ,

(SIS) 946 0209
POST OF FICE AND () ,,, ,, ,,,,,,,,,,, ,,,,,,civit. scRvict

- ;;;,~ = -,,""'
Congrc66 of tijc Eintteb States

..a.....
.... - .M -..o,,- - -

Was.eeneTON, D.C. 2Q$j$

' ' ' ' ' * " " '
3[Jouge of Representatibes

Elasfjington, D.C. 20515

October 23, 1979

Mr. liarold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

On September 12, 1979 I received a copy of a letter from
Mr. Wendell 11. Marshall, a constituent of mine. In this letter

he lists 15 questions pertaining to the sinking of the diesel
building and serious cracks in other buildings at the nuclear
plant under construction in Midland, Michigan. Mr. Marshall may

not have noted on his original letter to you that I received a
copy of that letter. Ilowever, I would appreciate a copy of
anf Ictter you may have sent him in response and an up to date
summary of the situation to which he referred. A copy of his
letter is enclosed.

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter.

B st wishes,-
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Don Albosta
Member of Congress
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